
For any questions or inquiries, please give us a call at 905-666-6395 or email us at 
dsts@dsts.on.ca. 

 

 

 
Getting to School Safe and Sound! 

 

The Addition of DSTS Transportation Cards and their benefits 

The DSTS Transportation cards will allow all involved parties to confirm a child’s 
attendance on the bus and is intended to enhance safety and improve the efficiency of our 
services. The addition of DSTS Transportation cards also ensures that your child is picked 

up and always dropped off at the right stop. The system instantly alerts the driver if a 
student tries to get off the bus at an unassigned stop. 

Each time your child gets on or off the bus, they must register by presenting the DSTS 
Transportation cards or an image of the QR code to the mTransport tablet device. Cards 

should be kept for the length of your students’ transportation career. 

Please see the recommended authentication methods for grade 9 to 12 
students. 

 

 

 

 
Students will be provided with a physical 

card. A picture of the DSTS 
Transportation Card code on a students 
personal device can also be scanned, 

and is the preferred method. 


